
RESOLUTION NO. 2941

TITLE: A RESOLUTION DECLARING THE ENTIRE ASSESSMENT ACCOUNT BALANCE WITH ACCRUED
INTEREST AND COSTS LEVIED ON PROPERTIES LOCATED WITHIN THE CITY OF ALBANY AS
SPECIFICALLY DESCRIBED IN EXHIBIT " A", PRESENTLY DUE AND OWING AND ORDERING
IMI4EDIATE PAYMENT FROM THE OWNER THEREOF.

WHEREAS, the City Council has authorized certain public improvements in the city
which have benefited certain property owners; and

WHEREAS, the City Council has provided a method for benefited property owners

to finance said improvements through the provisions of ORS Chapter 223 commonly
referred to as the " Bancroft Bonding Act", and the City has sold general
obligation improvement bonds pursuant to the Bancroft Bonding Act; and

WHEREAS, certain benefited property was assessed accordingly, and more

specifically, the property as set forth in Exhibit " A" attached hereto and by
this reference incorporated herein with Exhibit "A" more particularly setting
forth the name and address of the assessed owner of the property, a property
description by tax lot number and metes and bounds or lot and block descriptions,
the account number under which the property is assessed and the assessment

number, current information concerning a billing date, last payment, and the
total amount to pay off the entire amount of assessment with accrued interest;
and

WHEREAS, the owners of the separate properties have applied to the City to make
assessment payments in installments under the Bancroft Bonding Act and have
failed to make installment payments as required under the Bancroft Bonding Act

notwithstanding notice to do so by the City of Albany Finance Department.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Albany, Oregon, that the entire
balance of the separate assessments on real property as shown on Exhibit "A"
attached hereto and by this reference incorporated herein is hereby accelerated
and made presently due and payable. The owners of the separate properties are

ordered to pay forthwith the entire balance of the principal of said assessment

together with an amount equalling accrued interest and penalty of 101~ on unpaid
delinquent principal and interest: total sum now due and payable as to each

property is shown in the last column on Exhibit "A" entitled "Payoff Amount as

of April 9, lggO."

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the City staff is hereby authorized to proceed with
the collection procedure, outlined in Oregon Revised Statutes, Chapter 223 and
foreclose on said property if the balance of the assessment is not paid within
10 days of service by mailing of a certified copy of this resolution upon the
owners of said property. Said 10 day period shall commence upon deposit of a

certified copy of this resolution in the mail to the last known address of the
owner as stated on the application to pay In installments.

DATED THIS 28TH DAY OF/(ARCH, 1990. ~~~

oror

ATTEST: .



EXHIBIT "A"
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FC PAYOFF A~OUNT

OWNER NAVElADDRESS PROPERTY DESCRIPTION ACCDUNTt ASNUH BILLDATE LASTPY~I 9TAT AS DF'04t09/90

RDEDER, JOHN E TAX DATA 1006~57 SSB2010222 340B 04/01190 10105799 17 B2 977.03 ?

BDEDER, ~ELLISA DRAPER SCF460~003 4072 0~/01/90 09/06/BB IB BB i26.64 ~

140 HARILYN ST NE 11-03N-OSA -02100

ALBANY DR 97~21 140 ~ARILYN ST NE

Lot Tota)                                                   A)num = 02047 ( 926-I000)                                                            !, 303.67

PALHER, LEROY G TAX DATA t0048401 BSB201007~ 3261 04/0J/90 051,",0189 11 B2 I95.20

PALTER, JDDI L BUDTELL 50F4606011 illB 03/01/90 12t(~6/BB ~9'BB 195.19

3147 ADAH AVE NE 10-03N-33Dt-02000

ALBANY OR 97321 ~ 17 ADAH AVE NE

Lot lotal Alnum = 01900 390.39

Grand lota)


